
 
 

Carlisle Local Schools – Restart Plan – 2021/2022 School Year 

 
As we look to the beginning of the upcoming school year, we want to make sure that all 

of us are on the same page as far as procedures and expectations for our return to school. 

 

We plan to be 100% in-person for the coming school year. In order to do that, we will 

continue to comply with any and all guidelines and health mandates from the Warren 

County Health Department, the State of Ohio Health Department, the Governor’s Office, 

and/or the Ohio Department of Education. The following are what we will be looking at 

as we start back on August 16, 2021: 

 

➢ At this time, we anticipate that we will be mask optional, but recommended as 

per the CDC guidelines, in the building for all students and staff. 

 

➢ We expect all students and staff to conduct self-wellness checks prior to coming to 

school each day. If there is any question as to your health status, we ask that you 

not take the chance of coming into the building. We will monitor all students and 

staff and follow all protocols to address any incidents. 

 

➢ We will be maintaining two clinics, as we did last year, to assure that any 

exposure can be kept to a minimum and all health issues are addressed 

appropriately. 

 

➢ We will be keeping strict seating charts for buses, classes, lunches to enable us to 

do any contact tracing necessary. We will use this information to inform students, 

parents, and staff of any exposure, as well as any quarantining. Quarantining will 

be based upon the latest guidelines under which we are working when school 

resumes. 

 

➢ We will continue to have hand-sanitizing stations throughout the building and will 

continue to clean our building with the same attention to detail as we did last year. 

 

➢ We will promptly notify everyone of any updates to health orders or directives as 

soon as they are received. We will assure that we will continue to keep the lines of 

communication open and hope that you will contact us with any questions and 

concerns that you have for us.   
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